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Supp:art @ur Kiels ~ venvenns ~ Relief

Support Our Kids (for children affected by the Great East Japan Earthquake)
Homestay and Summer Camp in Toronto

&
For children affected by the Nepal Earthquake

Lakeside Charity Dinner Party

It will be a Japanese Matsuri style party with great food and drinks,
entertainment, an auction and much more!!

When: Sunday, June 21, 2015, start at 4pm
Where:20 Meadowcliffe Drive, Toronto ON M1M 2X9

Ticket:$100
(please make your cheque payable to Rotary Club Toronto-Forest Hill,
and send to SOK Toronto Office, 20 Meadowcliffe Drive, Toronto ON M1M 2X9)

<For purchasing tickets & inquiry >
E-mail: info@shinpugijyuku.com Tel: 416-486-3532

<supported by>

Rotary Club of Toronto Forest Hill Japanese Gospel Church of Toronto  Furusato Aisokai
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Support Our Kids in Toronto, Homestay and Summer Camp
&

For children affected by Nepal Earthquake
\§ J

Spring has finally arrived after a long winter and it’s been four years since the Great East Japan
Earthquake. For the past two years, we have given ten students from the Tohoku region an
opportunity to experience another culture and forget their difficulties even for a short while.

These children who lived through the traumatic experience of the earthquake have suffered
feelings of fear, loneliness and inner pain. Coming to Toronto for two weeks every year and
spending time with people like you is an unforgettable and healing experience for these children.
At the farewell party we hold on the last day, these children give heartwarming speeches flooded
with tears expressing their appreciation for the love all of you in Toronto have shown them . With
memories of their time here, they go back to their homes in the disaster-stricken areas. You can
see their activities after the homestay programme on the following website:
http://support-our-kids.org

Through seeing the “light of hope” lit in these children, we ourselves find hope in our own hearts.

Ten children will be coming to Toronto again this August. We have planned a fundraising party for
Support Our Kids in Toronto programme on Sunday, June 21. Please come join us for a Japanese
style garden party overlooking Lake Ontario with delicious food, drinks and entertainment.

This year, we will donate a part of the proceeds of this event to the children in Nepal who have
been affected by the massive earthquake in their home country on April 25, 2015.

Please invite your friends and family for a fun day. Thank you very much for your generous
support. We look forward to seeing you all!

Warmly Yours,
Chako Setoyama
Chair, SOK Toronto Committee


http://support-our-kids.org/



